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APPENDIX A 
 

DOUBLE SUBSIDY FUNDING FOR HOUSING SUPPORT PROGRAM – (HSP) AND NEW 
ENERGY EFFICIENCY RENOVATIONS.  

ISC announced that there is additional funding available to support housing on-reserve over a 
three-year period. British Columbia will receive an additional $97.6M for the three fiscal 2022-
2023 to 2024-2025 to support housing needs in BC First Nation communities in addition to the 
prior budget funding.   

Given this additional funding, we are doubling our regular subsidy levels and inviting BC 
First Nations to apply through the Housing Support Program (HSP) for the following: 
 
  

1. Regular and Health and Safety renovations – up to double the current subsidy 
rate. Rates will revert to current subsidy levels April 1, 2025.  

 
2. Energy Efficiency Upgrades: 

• Funding up to the double subsidy rate ($85,582) and can be used 
on top with the Health and Safety or Regular Renovations.  

• The scope of work could include mechanical systems 
(heating/cooling, ductwork, insulation) and airflow/loss control 
(weatherstripping, doors, windows, roofing, etc.). Appliances, light 
fixtures and maintenance activities (duct cleaning, etc.) are ineligible 
activities. 

• Must apply for eligible rebates through Canada Greener Home Grant 
or CleanBC. 

• Can be stacked on top of Health and Safety or Regular Renovation 
funding stream.  

•  

BC Region will continue to process Housing Support Project Applications for renovations 
up to the double subsidy rate ($85,582) and energy efficiency renovations, until March 31, 
2025. 
 


